Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday October 9, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday the 19th of October, we will be taking Kindergarten students to the Taronga Western Plains Zoo in Dubbo for an end of year excursion. Students will be travelling by bus to and from the venue, learning about different animals and their habitats.

Students are to wear **School Uniform**. Lunch, consisting of a Sausage in a bun, and an ice block will be provided for all students.

- Date: Thursday October 19th, 2023
- Time: 9:30 3:00pm.
- Cost: \$20

Yours sincerely,

- Transport: Bus
- What to bring: Recess snacks, hat, and a water bottle.

Mrs Naden, Zoe Howard, Louise Harland and Miss Bartholomew will be the supervising adults on this excursion.

If you would like to know more about our excursion, please don't hesitate to contact the school to discuss.

Mr Michael Darcy	Miss Kristy Bartholomew	
Principal	Assistant Principal	
Kindergarten Taronga Western Plains Zoo Excursion		
l give permission for travel by bus to the Taronga Weste	rn Plains Zoo on Thursday the 19th of October 2023.	to
Cost of this excursion is \$20. Cash/	EFTPOS or Online Receipt Number:	
Medical Condition/Allergies		
Signed:	Date:	